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This is a meeting of the Public Art Commission Subcommittee. This subcommittee was created by the Public Art 

Commission to guide the artwork selection process for specific projects.

This meeting is open to the public and will be held in a fully virtual format. To join the meeting, please visit 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84405562246. All times indicated on the agenda are approximate. Three or more 

Councilmembers may also attend this meeting, during which the items listed herein will be discussed.

CALL TO ORDER / ROLL CALL

The meeting was called to order at approximately 5 p.m. Staff Liaison Maia Aman was 

present, in addition to appointed subcommittee members and Commission Chair Susan 

Paulsen. 

Commissioner Susan Paulsen, Commissioner Julisa Morris, Commissioner Jen Perry, and 

Commissioner Stephanie Brueggemann

Present 4 - 

Commissioner Samantha Wood, Commissioner Lauri Maloney, and Commissioner Diana 

Sterling

Not Present 3 - 

INTRODUCTIONS

Subcommittee members and staff of the Downtown Alliance provided introductions. 

PROJECT OVERVIEW

Public Art Commission Subcommittee members met with staff of the Downtown Alliance to 

discuss project selection for creating pedestrian-scale art experiences in Downtown Castle 

Rock. The subcommittee presented several options including: wrapping the bathroom facility 

at Festival Park and wrapping traffic signal boxes radiating from the park to connect a 

general story or theme; creating a mural or series of murals; and, promoting a positive 

message campaign, which could be completed in addition to or as part of either of the 

project options previously listed. Staff of the Downtown Alliance were excited for the 

opportunity to assist with any of the projects and all expressed interest in the positive 

messaging campaign. 

NEXT STEPS

It was noted that the subcommittee would reach out to schedule future meetings with 

Downtown Alliance staff once more project details were solidified. 

Jen Perry also provided the Downtown Alliance with the update that the Commission hopes 

to soon issue a survey to gauge and assess the public’s interest and perception of art in 

Castle Rock. Kevin Tilson of the Downtown Alliance invited the Commission to present the 

survey at their next board meeting on October 1. Their staff noted they would be more than 

willing to help distribute the survey and encourage engagement. 
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ADJOURN

The meeting adjourned at approximately 5:52 p.m.


